Chief's Report February 2016

Annual Banquet seemed very successful.

New recruits are progressing through the local academy.

Annual maintenance on vehicles has begun and is ongoing.

Scheduled a presentation to hospital staff on March 22, 2016 re: A113. (Slideshow format)
At that same meeting we will discuss the maintenance agreement for maintain ambulance fleet.
Association agreed to purchase the LDH to get us in line with WSRB rating improvement.
Several personnel will be attending the State Firefighter Conference in Wenatchee in June.
The Office Staff will be attending the upcoming workshop in Spokane.

Chief Lamar assisted in the Captains Promotional Board at Chelan 1. Clint Webly selected.
CAD demonstration is scheduled for February 17 at DCFD2 all day affair.

BC McDaniels and Chief Lamar attended the Region 6 Training council meeting.

Lt Foley attended the RiverCom ROG meeting.

Chief Lamar met with Chelan Co. PW re: Chiwawa Rd project 2017.

County Commissioners are still struggling with Fireworks Ordinance.

There has been an interest in an upcoming EMT Class, we will keep you informed.

Cary Ulrich will be presenting his care-givers class at the Auxiliary meeting.

We will be conducting a community CPR training event soon.

A Safety Day is scheduled for May 28, 2016 at Station 93.

FF Holiday has been picked up at Sno.1 and FF Malland has conditional appointment at East Pierce Fire
and Rescue. Congrats to them both and to us as well!

AC Payne is in The Southwest for 2 months, Lt Stanford is at the NFA WUI Class, and Lt Kocher is in
California at his brother’s K-9 LODD.



